From: Janice Brain

Sent: December-15-15 11:24 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Cc: Kupchanko, Adrienne; 'Janice Brain'; Whitehead, Terry

Subject: Renaming of William McCullough Park

Good Morning,

I have been in communication with Adrienne Kupchanko with regards to renaming William McCullough Park (formerly Brown's Park) on the West Mountain to the Gene Bartolozzi Memorial Park.

Renovations of this park have recently been completed and the members and parents of West Mountain Baseball Association feel that it would be a fitting tribute to honour the man who founded the baseball programme that has been running out of this park for 37 years.

Please consider this as my application to consider the dedication of the park to a man who spent most of his life mentoring and fostering the growth of children through sport. I have also attached background information on Mr. Bartolozzi as well as a petition for this name change.

Please let me know if there is anything else that is required. I look forward to working with the City in honouring Mr. Bartolozzi.

Respectfully submitted,

Janice Brain West Mountain Baseball Association